
Tentative Schedule of Planned Maintenance – May 2023 
 
Below is a tentative schedule of upcoming planned maintenance on Vector Pipeline.  The 
maintenance projects listed are not expected to impact firm scheduled throughput on the 
Vector Pipeline system.  
 
Please note that this schedule is subject to change.  Vector will continue to post specific 
maintenance notices as scheduled dates are finalized.  
 
 

 
 
For questions concerning this notice, please contact Vector Scheduling at (713) 627-6076. 
 
 

Location Description Projected Start Date Projected End Date 

Washington Unit 100 Semi-Annual 5/2/2023 5/3/2023 

Highland Unit 100 Semi-Annual 5/15/2023 5/16/2023 

Highland Unit 100 Engine Change 5/15/2023 5/21/2023 

Washington Unit 200 Semi-Annual 5/23/2023 5/24/2023 


